
Bovis, Kyle & Burch Offices Dress Down and Donate for Halloween 2012

By  October 31, 2012

In an effort to support a valuable client and a worthwhile charitable organization, Bovis, Kyle & Burch
(BKB) employees were given the opportunity to wear jeans to work on Halloween if they made a
donation to The Salvation Army. The BKB attorneys and staff were excited to dress down for the day and
donate in order to support The Salvation Army initiatives, which currently include relief efforts relative to
the damage caused by Hurricane Sandy on the East coast of the US earlier this week. Additional
donations can be made to The Salvation Army through the following
link: https://secure20.salvationarmy.org/donation.jsp
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